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Submitted by Sarah Koller

Auditions for the Diablo Women's Chorale 
are Aug. 15. Photo Provided 

The Diablo Women's Chorale will hold auditions for 
new singers at 6:15 p.m. on Aug. 15. The group 
encourages any woman with choral experience, 
music-reading ability, and a love of good music and 
spirited company to audition. 
 
Auditions for the 2016 fall season are open to all 
female voice parts. Singers are asked to prepare a 
song to sing and bring sheet music; this need not 
be a formal aria or art song and need not be 
memorized, but should demonstrate vocal quality, 
technique, and musicality.  
 
All auditions are by appointment only. To schedule 
an audition, please call Nancy with DWC at (925) 
899-5050 or email diablowomenschorale@gmail.
com. Please tell them what voice part you sing and 
include a brief description of your prior vocal/choral 
experience. 

 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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